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Three December graduates from the A.B. Freeman School of Business Master of
Finance program, from left, Hester Hung, YangLiang Zhang and Jialin Ma take photos
on the uptown campus with a bubble machine they purchased in the French Quarter.
All three will return to their native China next week and are trying to memorialize
their time in New Orleans and at Tulane.
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